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Wednesday 2nd March 2022 
 
Updated COVID-19 Risk Assessment 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware on 21st February 2022, the Prime Minister set out the next phase of the 
Government’s COVID 19 response. 
 
We have updated our COVID-19 guidance and risk assessment, which can be found on our website. 
 
Please note the following important information: 
 
If a child has any of the COVID-19 symptoms, please book/order a PCR test 
 
If a child starts to display symptoms in school, we will call you to collect you child and ask you to 
book a PCR test 
 
If your child’s test result is negative, they may return to school when well and stop isolating 
 
If you child’s test is positive, your child should remain at home for up to 10 days from when the 
symptoms start. If two LFD tests on day 5 and day 6 are negative, isolation can stop on the 6th 
day. 
 
Remote learning will be provided for any child who tests positive for COVID-19 and it is expected 
that children complete the work set when well enough to do so. 
 
In the event of a further outbreak at school, further control measures may be implemented. 
Thank you once again for your continued support. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
 
Anna Jones 

Shamblehurst Primary School, Wildern Lane, Hedge End, 
Southampton, Hampshire SO30 4EJ 

Telephone: (01489) 782342 
 

Email: adminoffice@shamblehurst.co.uk 
Website: www.shamblehurst.co.uk 
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